
Girl Scouts Now Allow ‘Transgendered Boys’ 
to Join Brownie Troops 

Note from Pastor Kevin:  The next time I am asked to buy Girl Scout cookies, I will be 

using this information to explain why I will never buy cookies again or otherwise support 

the Girl Scout organization. 

AFA Action Alert [contact@afa.net] 

November 1, 2011 

Dear Kevin, 

The Girl Scouts of Colorado has flip-flopped on a decision not to let a 7-year-old boy join their 

organization, now saying he is welcome even though he’s not a girl, according to FoxNews. 

The Girl Scouts issued a statement to the local Fox affiliate, saying they are an inclusive 

organization and will accept “Bobby.” The troop leader who turned him away made a mistake, 

they said, and the situation is being rectified. “If a child identifies as a girl and the child’s family 

presents her as a girl, Girl Scouts of Colorado welcomes her as a Girl Scout,” the statement said. 

This follows a long history of liberal leanings by the Girl Scouts of America: 

 Girl Scouts supports Planned Parenthood. 

 Girl Scouts recognizes many “gods.” 

 Girl Scouts advances lesbianism and radical feminism. 

The Girls Scouts of America has lost it’s way and lost its mind. A boy is not a girl, end of story. 

TAKE ACTION 

Send an email to the new Girl Scouts of America chief executive, Anna Maria Chávez, 

expressing your disappointment in their recent decision to allow boys as troop members. Let 

them know you will not support the Girl Scouts as long as it continues down a path of destructive 

policies. 

AFA is proud to recommend the Christian-based American Heritage Girls as an alternative to 

the Girl Scouts of America. American Heritage Girls has over 13,000 members in 41 states. 

http://www.foxnews.com/us/2011/10/28/transgender-youth-brings-to-light-policies-within-girl-scouts/print
http://www.100questionsforthegirlscouts.org/100/index.cfm
http://secure.afa.net/afa/activism/TakeAction.asp?id=410
http://www.ahgonline.org/

